
Week beginning 6th June 2022.

This week in 
F1…

This week the children have been learning all about the 
story ‘Our Skin’. We have been talking about skin colour 
and how people have different colour skin. The children 
have been using their fine motor skills to make faces on 
our funky fingers table. The children have also had fun 
mixing different paints to create skin colours and have 

painted faces and handprints.

In Maths the children have been singing number 5 songs 
including 5 little speckled frogs, 5 currant buns, 5 little 
ducks and 5 little monkeys. The children have also been 
learning all about the number 4. We have been counting 
out 4 items, showing 4 fingers and linking the numerals 

1-4 to the correct amounts. 

In our Jigsaw lesson this week we have been learning 
about the names of our different body parts and talking 

about what we use them for such as using our eyes to see 
and our ears to listen. 

In P.E this week the children have started practising for 
our sports day.

Next week we will be learning all about the world and 
different countries. For this weeks home learning, please 
could you attach a photograph of a different country if 
possible. This could be a picture of your child on holiday 
or on an aeroplane, or a family member who has been on 

holiday.


